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MEMO 

 
October 26, 2020 

 
The July 28, 2020 meeting of the Board of Drainage and Flood Control did take place as scheduled. Since 

there was no quorum of members an open discussion was had with those in attendance virtually and some 

board members who were in attendance physically. There were no minutes taken as there was no official 

meeting of record.  

 

The October 27, 2020 meeting of the Board of Drainage and Flood Control has been cancelled.  

 

At this point in time the January 26, 2021 meeting of the Board of Drainage and Flood Control will be held 

unless restrictions on meeting sizes are still mandated by the State of Ohio.  

 

Regards, 

 

Daniel Rodriguez, P.E. 

City Engineer 
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